
Dear Supervisors,  

As the climate is rapidly changing, then so must we immediately change the direction and management 

of our forests, rivers, wildlife and oceans. 

 

Thank you for your resolution that calls for reconsideration of management objectives of the Jackson 

Demonstration State Forest. These are urgent and critical times that require we re-think and 

scientifically update the care of our planet and do it now. 

 

Longtime Mendocino resident, Patricia Scott 

Little River 


